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I live in a rural area and have No desire to get in my car and drive 20 plus miles to 

vote within a certain time period! Our vote by mail system has worked just fine for 20 

some years! Leave it alone! This is just another attempt by a republican to make 

voting harder.  I resent that. Requiring in person voting is hard for working parents, 

people, the elderly,  people that live in remote areas and the list goes on.  

I will repeat this is just another ploy on the part of a republican to disenfranchise 

voters. Please vote no! 


